
CITY OF LYNNWOOD 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
RFP No. 3232, ELECTRICAL SAFETY PROGRAM 
PROPOSALS DUE: MARCH 29, 2022, 2:00pm, PACIFIC STANDARD TIME 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Lynnwood, Washington has issued the above 
solicitation for consultant services to remove and/or mitigate known electrical arc flash hazards, 
label appropriate electrical equipment, provide safe work zones, provide recommendations to 
reduce the hazard risk, identify the appropriate personnel protective equipment (PPE) and 
evaluate the City’s draft Electrical Safety Program and related safety programs to be in 
compliance with NFPA 70E and applicable Washington State Department of Labor & Industries 
regulations at the completion of the contract. 

Detailed information and the proposal documents are available at 
https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/lynnwoodwa?status=all, the City of Lynnwood’s 
designated electronic bidding platform with OpenGov (formerly ProcureNow). Interested firms 
or individuals must complete a FREE registration prior to downloading or submitting an 
electronic response. 

The City of Lynnwood assures that no person shall on the grounds of race, color, national origin, 
or sex as provided by Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended, and the Civil Rights 
Restoration Act 1987 (P.L. 100.259), be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, 
or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any City sponsored program or activity. The 
City further assures every effort will be made to ensure nondiscrimination in all of its programs 
and activities, whether those programs and activities are federally funded or not. 

Small, Minority, Women, and Veteran owned businesses are encouraged to participate. 

Stan Hernandez, Buyer 
Procurement & Contracts Division 

https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/lynnwoodwa?status=all

